CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 03/17

Dear Washington Residents:

The focus of today’s update will be our program for grocery and prescription drug delivery for
those in need. If you or someone you know has chosen or is not able to leave their home, we
will deliver to your home any groceries or prescription medications you need. The program will
work as follows:

Call the Selectman’s Office at 860-868-2259.

The Selectman’s Assistant will explain the payment procedure.

Have ready a list of needed medications and the name of the Pharmacy you use.
Have ready a detailed grocery list.

We will provide you with an approximate delivery time and who will be making the
delivery.

We will follow up with a phone call once you have received your delivery.

| would urge our seniors to take advantage of this program in order to minimize exposures. The
volunteers are your friends and neighbors who have reached out and are eager to help. | would
also ask townspeople to continue to reach out by phone and check on your neighbors,
especially our seniors. Stay well.

Jim Brinton
First Selectman



